Climate Change Leadership Institute -

October 18, 2018

Ms. Kathérine Bueler
El Camino Real Academy

Dear Ms. Bueler,

The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) is proud to present you
with the 2018 Sustainability in Education Leadership Award.

- You are an outstanding science teacher at EIl Camino Real Academy and
you serve as an inspiration to our community!

We appreciate in particular your:

1) passion for integrating sustainability education into the classroom; your
2) commitment to community based learning; and your :

3) overarching dedication to and caring for your students.

The award comes with a seed grant which you can use for your own
personal use, a classroom project or otherwise, however you like.

We understand that teachers do not get enough financial and societal
recognition for the wonderful work you do, so ways that the wider
community including CCLI can provide supplemental encouragement is
the least we can do.

Please if you would write us a letter letting us know what this award means
to you so we can place your letter on our website for posterity.

We trust that you know that you mean a lot to the community, to your
students and their families whom you are collectively uplifting by your
talent and love of teaching sustainability.

With utmost gratitude,

G A

Robb Hirsch
Founder & Executive Director
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